
Enclosed is a copy of an article that appeared in the June 1, 
1990 issue of the Pacific Citizen. I have highlighted the 
statement that reads "Many questions were asked by the attendees 
and were answered clearly and concisely by Bratt. One clarifi-
cation that drew chuckles from the audience was that individuals 
conceived in camp but born outside of camp after release would 
unfortunately not be eligible." 

I have such a strong reaction to that statement that I would 
like the enclosed statements and documentation attached to the 
Department of Justice's Voluntary Information Form entered into 
and made a part of my file. Furthermore, I would like to say 
that this is not just an attempt to get my hands on $20,000 -
$20,000 isn't going to make me rich or even make a decent down 
payment:on a house here in Southern California. More importantly, 
I would like to say that my mother felt very strongly that what 
was happening to her and the Japanese American citizens of the 
United States during World War II was wrong, immoral and illegal 
and should not have been happening, even as it did - so strongly 
that she did not sign the loyalty oath until called on the carpet -
so strongly that she left camp 5 months pregnant so her child would 
not be born in an American concentration camp. This is why I feel 
it is so important to have this information in my files, so that 
even if time does diminish the significance of her act, it will 
be "on the record" for all to see. 

After reading an article in the July 20-27, 1990 edition of the 
Pacific Citizen about the life of Estelle Peck Ishigo, a 
Caucasian woman who went to camp with her Japanese American 
husband, I cannot believe the United States government does not 
feel it owes, at the very least, a statement of apology to this 
woman and her heirs. Maybe it is no longer a case of justice 
denied, but it is not yet justice for all. 
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